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Our Cooks Are Back 
In the Kitchen!

Providing food and emergency assistance, with compassion, to those seeking our services.
770 East End Rd., Homer, Alaska 99603 907-235-1968 text or voice homerfoodpantry@gmail.com

The Pantry Door
    Farm Fresh Eggs!

 An Anonymous Labor of Love

Much of this newsletter is dedicated to a few of 
the people who work behind the scenes.  *We 
have one gentleman who has been donating 
24 gallons of milk each week to clients with 
families.  He is also donating much of his 
garden produce, which is greatly needed and 
so appreciated!  * Another gentleman shows up 
weekly and collects some donated food items 
so that he might make fresh soups and meals 
for the Community Free Fridge!  He also 
provided sandwiches weekly while the kitchen 
was closed. *There’s a woman who makes it 
her goal to donate yummy homemade soups to 
our Community Fridge each week!  We have 
numerous people who pickup donations from 
the various grocery stores daily and a slew of 
folks who stock the Free Fridge.  That doesn’t 
even include the numerous volunteers that 
work every Monday at the pantry as well as 
Thursdays.  The list and the people go on! 

 

We are thrilled to have our HCFP kitchen up and operational again 
offering warm, hearty and delicious lunches to our volunteers each 
Monday!  Welcome back Laura Mobraten (prep cook), Tim Steinberg 
and Wayne Stanley (main cooks) and Stan Rivera, our new volunteer 
prep cook!  Your food is consistently a deli delight!

Sandy Thompson delivered farm 
fresh eggs from her daughter, Therese 
Pierce.  Sandy said, “I’d love to help at 
the pantry, but circumstances don’t 
allow for that.  My daughter has an 
abundance of fresh eggs that we’d like 
to donate in order to help out!” 
‘Egg-septional’ Idea and THANK YOU!

Sweet Sensations!  Ulmer”s has been 
donating much of their overstock 
candies every month to the pantry.  Our 
clients are delighted!  Delicious!

Sons of The American Legion have generously donated $1,000+ every 
month to HCFP.  If it were not for donations like these, our pantry simply 
could not exist.  We are indebted to you. A very deep, heartfelt Thank You!

Kim and Charles Krausher are 
dedicated to the recycling end of 
the pantry!  They clean the 
numerous containers, sort them 
out and deliver them to the 
Farmers Market, the recycling 
bins,The 40/60 Project, and the 
pantry.  A tedious job, but oh so 
dedicated! It is the goal of the 
pantry that nothing goes to 
waste!  We appreciate YOU! 

Anita Christy can 
be found washing 
dishes, prepping 
food and making 
soups for the fridge! 
An invaluable help!

Monday Magic!
On any given Monday 
you will find Jean 
Auvenshine, Luanne 
Webber and Vonda 
Nixon working their 
magic in the kitchen 
preparing meals for 
the Community Free 
Fridge. You ladies are 
awesome!
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